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The Thomas County Relay for Life Committee would like to say “Thank You” to the many 
sponsors, whether it was a cash donation, silent auction item or a dinner sponsor that 

supported us this year! Thank you to those of you that helped prepare for the evening and 
clean up the next morning. Thank you to Margaret Kummer and her crew for providing the 
dinner and concession stand. Thank you to those of you that provided music, entertainment 

and those that spoke of their experiences. Thank you to USD 315, Colby High School for 
the use of Dennen Field, Colby Canvas for the shade tents and the Community Building 

for the tables and chairs. A Big Thank You to the survivors, caregivers and the community 
for your support, without you we would not have had a Relay for Life in Thomas County! 

We had an enjoyable evening for the 2013 Thomas County Relay for Life and look 
forward to the 2014 Thomas County Relay for Life and hope for continued support.

THANK YOU

Survivor Lap

Bob Coleman, survivor and Debbie Quagliano, daughter


